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SENIOR MOMS

As part of the tradition of being an HGP Senior Mom,
we have the privilege of hosting the celebration to

honor the Alumni Mothers on
Monday, April 3, 2017
during the Mothers’ Guild Meeting

We Need Your Help
with set-up, cleanup, serving and dessert donations

To volunteer or bring a dessert, please email:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Lorraine.h.marchand@gmail.com

Thank you for volunteering
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